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September 4: No School-Labor Day


September 5: No School-Teacher Inservice


September 12: MOE T-shirt orders due


September 15: Interims Sent Home 


September 19: Dress Like a Pirate; Mumkin Orders Due


September 22: Grandparents Day (4th Grade is from 12:30-1:00)


September 25-29: No School-Fair Week











IMPORTANT INFO.











Math: We are working on Chapter 2, which is place value.  We are also examining addition and subtraction.  Please take some time to practice multiplication facts with your child.  Soon we will be taking multiplication quizzes at school.  Some students would benefit from extra practice of these facts at home.  





Science: Students examined lab safety.  We are now making observations and inferences and learning the difference between these two terms.  We will also examine how to classify objects.





Reading: We are exploring theme and character, events and setting.  We are also reading Charlotte’s Web as a whole class.





Writing: Students have been writing about their summer. We are also studying different sentence types, nouns, and adjectives.  Students should be practicing their spelling words every night.  Tests are on Fridays.  Spelling words are on Spelling City.  The direct link is: � HYPERLINK "http://www.spellingcity.com/moegrade4/" �http://www.spellingcity.com/moegrade4/�.





Social Studies:  We are learning things about Ohio and its relative location.  Students will read maps to identify physical and chemical features.  We will be learning about using map scales. 





LOOK WHAT WE’RE STUDYING





Math: Students have math homework almost every week.  They get their sheets on Mondays and they are due on Fridays.  Students have a Student Reference book that they can take home and use to help them complete their math homework.  The Student Reference book needs to be returned by the end of the school year. 


Reading: Please remind students to read for at least 15-20 minutes each night. 





A paper was sent home with information about a reading program, Raz-Kids, which we are using in our classroom.  This program can be used on any electronic device connected to the Internet.  The link is: � HYPERLINK "https://www.kidsa-z.com/main/Login" �https://www.kidsa-z.com/main/Login�.  There was also information about X-tra Math.    


**Please remember to look at your child’s agenda each night and sign it.  It is a great way to communicate with you and for you to communicate with me!** 











CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE!!


Our homeroom information is on the Western Brown website.  Click on Mount Orab Elementary, Grade Level Pages, Fourth Grade, and Mrs. Rogers.


This webpage contains homework, what is occurring in the classroom, and events.  There are also educational websites listed for students to use to help with various subjects.


Please let me know if there is something you would like on this webpage!


    








 Mrs. Rogers





UPCOMING EVENTS








CONTACT INFO.








My e-mail address is julie.rogers@wb.k12.oh.us.  My phone extension # is 23169.


If you ever have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me!
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